
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

In the Matter of the Proposed Vacation of
Luma Vista Drive and Skyline Terrace near
Scappoose, OR.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
(PUBLICATION)

TO: ALL INTERESTED PERSONS

1) Notice is hereby given that the Board of County Commissioners will hold a public
hearing on May 22, 2024, at or after 10:00 a.m. in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room,
Room 310, Columbia County Courthouse, 230 Strand, St. Helens, Oregon.

2) The purpose of the hearing is for the Board to consider the proposed vacation of Luma
Vista Drive and Skyline Terrace near Scappoose, OR.

3) For more information about the road vacation process, please contact Michael Russell,
Public Works Director at michael.russell@columbiacountyor.gov or by phone at 503-
397-7215.

4) The hearing is open to the public and all interested persons may appear and be heard.

Written comments on this issue submit via email to

Jacyn.normine@columbiacountyor.gov or send comments via U.S. Mail to Columbia

County, Board of Commissioners c/o Jacyn Normine, 230 Strand Street, St. Helens, OR

97051 prior to 5pm on May 16, 2024.

5) You may participate in this hearing in person or virtually. To attend virtually go to

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/357054141 or call United States (Toll Free): 1 866

899 4679. The meeting access code is: 357-054-141. The Board of Commissioners

reserves the right to continue the hearing to another date and time. If the hearing is

continued, no further public notice will be provided.

6) The location of the hearing is accessible for the disabled. If you need any special
accommodations to attend or participate at this hearing, please call the Board of County
Commissioners' Office at 503-397-4322 at least two (2) days in advance.

7) The proceeding will be held pursuant to the provisions of ORS 368.326 to 368.366.

DATED this 18th day of April 2024.
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